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Comments: I would like to continue my objection to the proposed logging project in the area surrounding Lake

Tarleton. I have been sending my sons to camp on the lake for 6 years now and the area is very meaningful to

my family. More importantly it is meaningful to the hundreds of children and young adults  that attend camp there

every year. This land must be  re-classified as MA 8.5 (scenic area) as that is truly what it is.   I appreciate the

Forest Service's revisions to the original plan, however I remain concerned about the scope of the project and its

impact on this pristine area that is so meaningful to SO many people.  Please consider reclassifying this land.

Sincerely, The Hochschild Family


